
  

 
 
 
 
 
6th November 2023 
 

SHSB Christmas Raffle Prizes 
 
 
On behalf of the Parents Association at Southend High School for Boys we are asking local companies 
and businesses, parents, friends and families if they would be willing to donate to the school’s 
annual Christmas Raffle to be held during December 2023. 
 
We are aiming to raise much needed funds for the school to support the learning and also to buy a 
new minibus.  We would really appreciate any donations that could be offered as a prize or part of 
a hamper.   
 
If you would like to support us, please email 1SHSBPA@gmail.com or drop the prize into the school 
office clearly labelled. 
 
We thank you in advance for your generosity and are able to include business names in all 
advertising for the raffle. 
 
If possible, please donate by 24th November as advertising and tickets are due to go out on 27th 
November.  Donations are also welcome after this date. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Jessie Scroxton 
Chair of SHSB PA 
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